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Tuesday, November 28, 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians: 

Every year Brittan Elementary School provides our 6th grade students with the opportunity to 
attend outdoor camp as part of their studies of physical science.  Brittan Elementary 6th grade 
students will be attending Westminster Woods Outdoor School for the 2023-2024 school 
year.  The Westminster Woods campus is located in the Redwood Forest of Sonoma County, 
and it will offer our students a unique experience in a geographical area much different than 
Sutter County.  Our 6th grade students are scheduled to attend Westminster Woods on 
February 5th – 9th, 2024. 

The original cost for each student to attend Westminster Woods Outdoor School was 
$413.00.  The Brittan Parent Activity Club (BPAC) and Brittan School worked together to 
lower the cost per student to $380.00 with the Final Payment Due by January 26th, 2024.  
As always, Brittan Elementary School offers payment plans, along with online payment 
options.  

If you are interested in starting a payment plan for your 6th grade student, please contact the 
office at your earliest convenience and we will be happy to assist you.   

Thank you for attending this meeting, and we look forward to working with you as we plan 
our trip.  For those parents who would like more information, please see the Westminster 
Woods page of the Brittan School website at www.westminsterwoods.org. 

Sincerely, 

 

Heather Azevedo       Josh Abken 
Superintendent/Principal               Vice Principal 
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